
Tisbury Select Board Public Hearing Notice 

                                                          
The Tisbury Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, September 14, 2022, at 4:30 PM to 

consider the application of Eric Atkins for proposed Harbor Use Permit for Seaplane or Floatplane 

Service in Tisbury Waterways in the area of West Chop and Vineyard Haven Harbor pursuant to sections 

.03, USE OF THE CHANNELS, MOORING AREAS AND ANCHORAGES b), iv) and .09) OTHER 

AUTHORITIES of the Vineyard Haven Harbor District of Critical Planning Concern. Due to ongoing 

efforts to prevent spread of covid-19 this hearing will be held remotely via Zoom platform. The Public 

can attend and participate in the hearing by joining scheduled Zoom meeting 

via https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88005589422, Meeting ID: 880 0558 9422, Passcode 346249 
Full proposal is available for public inspection on the Town website www.tisburyma.gov under 

Government, Select Board-About the Board and Public Hearings or in town hall. If you are unable to 

attend the hearing, please feel free to address your comments and/or concerns to the Tisbury Select 

Board, Box 1239, Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 or via email to edefoe@tisburyma.gov. Comments 

submitted by email should be sent no later than 12:00 Noon on September 9, 2022. 
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